
Antisocial Behaviour Report 
 
I may be the Lead for Anti Social Behaviour on the Council, but without the residents of Wickham 
Market reporting such incidents to the Police nothing will happen, you pay for your Police service 
within your rates, so why not use them?  Any Anti Social Behaviour that is witnessed should be 
reported, the more people that report it the better, we may even get a result!  Anti Social Behaviour 
comes in many forms as shown on page 13 in the June edition of the Wickham Market Parish News, 
posted to all residents along with the mail.   We need it reported if we are going to STOP IT. 
 
To help towards this a Young Adults Group was formed to tackle Anti Social Behaviour, as you are 
aware at our July meeting a motion was passed to set up a dedicated safe space for young people to 
meet up, have fun, take part in positive activities and get support with issues if required.  Stuart 
(CYDS) is in contact with the National Lottery and has talked specifically about a portable building for 
Wickham Market so that staff can deliver youth work, two companies are looking into finding a 
portable building similar to the one in Saxmundham.  I will keep you informed as we go forward. 
 
Ivor French 
WMPC 
 


